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Mondragon, Tabitha, HCA

From: Pacheco Ortiz, Michelle <MiPachec@phs.org>
Sent: Friday, July 26, 2024 3:45 PM
To: HCA-madrules
Cc: Armstrong, Heather; blacour@phs.org; jturriet@phs.org; Jones, Jennifer R, HCA
Subject: [EXTERNAL] PHP Comments for proposed amendment to NMAC 8.321.2, Specialized BH 

Provider Enrollment and Reimbursement
Attachments: PHP Comments Specialized BH Services 7.26.24.doc

CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to clicking on links or 
opening attachments. 
Good Afternoon,  
 
Thank you for providing the opportunity to comment on the proposed amendment to NMAC 8.321.2 Specialized BH 
Provider Enrollment and Reimbursement.  Please see attached comments from Presbyterian Health Plan.  
 
Please let me know if you have questions.  
 
 
Michelle Pacheco-Ortiz  
Presbyterian Health Plan, Regulatory Operations  
505-379-8275 
mipachec@phs.org 
 
*-*-*- Presbyterian_Healthcare_Services_DISCLAIMER -*-*-* This message originates from Presbyterian 
Healthcare Services or one of its affiliated organizations. It contains information, which may be 
confidential or privileged, and is intended only for the individual or entity named above. It is prohibited for 
anyone else to disclose, copy, distribute or use the contents of this message. All personal messages 
express views solely of the sender, which are not to be attributed to Presbyterian Healthcare Services or 
any of its affiliated organizations, and may not be distributed without this disclaimer. If you received this 
message in error, please notify us immediately at info@phs.org If you would like more information about 
Presbyterian Healthcare Services please visit our web site http://www.phs.org  
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    P.O. Box 27489, Albuquerque, NM 87125-7489 
 
 
July 25, 2024 
 
 
Human Services Department  
Office of the Secretary  
ATTN: Medical Assistance Division Public Comments  
PO Box 2348 
Santa Fe, NM 87504-2348 

 
Dear Secretary:   
 
Thank you for allowing us the opportunity to review and respond to the proposed revisions to the New 
Mexico Administrative Code (NMAC) rule 8.321.2, Specialized Behavioral Health Provider Enrollment 
and Reimbursement. Please accept the comments for consideration.  
 
Questions:  

PHP seeks clarification on the new section: ADULT ACCREDITED RESIDENTIAL TREATMENT 
CENTER (AARTC) FOR ADULTS WITH SERIOUS MENTAL HEALTH CONDITIONS.   

 Currently there are no rates or billing codes reflected on the NM Medicaid behavioral health fee 
schedule as published by HCA. Will HCA be sending a letter of direction with this new service, 
the requirements around it, and the codes and rates?  As of today, we do not have any 
information on this additional service. 

Thank you for allowing us the opportunity to provide comments. Please contact me directly if 
clarification is needed on these comments.  

 
Respectfully, 
 
Michelle Pacheco-Ortiz  
Regulatory Operations Manager 
mipachec@phs.org 

 


